
 
 

TOWN OF DEEP RIVER 
 

LEGAL  NOTICE 
 

 

 ATTENTION  RESIDENTS  of  DEEP  RIVER 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that by authority granted under 

Governor’s Executive Order 9H, an in-person and remote access Public 

Hearing, a hybrid meeting, will be held on Wednesday, April 28th, 2021 

at 7:30 pm, at the Richard H. Smith Town Hall Auditorium, 174 Main 

Street, to present the Annual Budget for Fiscal Year 2021-2022 for the 

Town of Deep River as recommended by the Board of Finance.  Budget 

materials are available on the town website: www.deepriverct.us/board-

finance. 
 

Citizen’s interested in participating in the Public Hearing remotely may 

join via: 

Join ZOOM Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89314451174?pwd=c2oyS3Y0KzlZK0l4bXRIUTJqcklhZz09 

 

Meeting ID: 893 1445 1174 

Passcode: 006882 

One tap mobile 

+16465588656,,89314451174#,,,,*006882# US (New York) 
 

THE MEETING SHALL BE CONDUCTED IN ACCORDANCE WITH 
APPLICABLE EXECUTIVE ORDERS. PARTICIPANTS WILL SIGN IN AND 
WILL PARTICIPATE AS DIRECTED UNDER PROTOCOLS ESTABLISHED BY 
HEALTH AND SAFETY OFFICIALS. MASKS ARE REQUIRED. 

 

Dated at Deep River, CT, this 14th day of April, 2021. 
 

George Eckenroth, Chair, Board of Finance 
  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89314451174?pwd=c2oyS3Y0KzlZK0l4bXRIUTJqcklhZz09

